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From: Seay, Doug <Seay.Doug@basco.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 12:53 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: proposed changes

| am a private trader and am strongly opposed to the proposed changes affecting currency trading. | am fully
aware of the risks and reward associated with trading and | feel that these changes will have a negative impact.
The proposed changes will limit the small trader and will have minimal impact on the large traders. | also feel that
by keeping the current rules and leverage amounts, this will allow the smaller trader to participate and be on an
equal playing field with the big institutions and others. Please take these thoughts into consideration. thanks



